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Eagle Scout project candy sale fundraiser - potential to sell at Lowes Abington this
Sat 8/10 and Sun 8/11
5 messages

Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 5, 2019 at 10:19 PM
To: Bill Mullen <mullenwm@gmail.com>, kirstenmullen19@hotmail.com
Cc: Scoutmaster Schultz <troop41abington@gmail.com>, David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>, Sarah Thompson Killeffer
<sarahkilleffer@gmail.com>

Hi Mr. Mullen,
     This is Luke Killeffer from Troop 41 Abington.  I'm working on my Eagle Scout project to renovate the circle room and
clean up the attic in the American Legion, as well as to install a new door to the circle room, and remove the old smoke-
eater ductwork from the attic.  Part of the repair work will include repairing the floor where the ductwork was popping
through and sealing the window where the ductwork exhausted the smoke.  

I am planning to have a candy sale fundraiser to help cover the costs of the building materials necessary for the project.  I
wanted to check with you and see if it would be possible to sell Hilliard's candy cars at the Lowes in Abington this
weekend, 8/10 and 8/11.  Would those days be available to sell candy?  I would plan to be there for the entire day on both
days, with my family helping me run the sale.  Thank you for your consideration and help with my project!

Yours in Scouting, 
Luke Killeffer
Junior Assistant Scoutmaster, Troop 41 Abington
(c) 781-535-4934
(e) lukekilleffer@gmail.com
 

Bill Mullen <mullenwm@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 7, 2019 at 5:38 PM
To: Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com>

Hi Luke, this weekend is available for your candy drive.  
[Quoted text hidden]

Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 7, 2019 at 5:56 PM
To: David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>, Sarah Thompson Killeffer <sarahkilleffer@gmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

Mr Football <nflcentral@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 8, 2019 at 9:47 PM
To: Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com>

Hi Luke I believe I replied earlier but this weekend is fine. Call me tomorrow at the store 781-681-6513

Regards,
Bill Mullen
[Quoted text hidden]

Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 8, 2019 at 11:46 PM
To: Mr Football <nflcentral@gmail.com>
Cc: David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>

Alright, will do. Thanks!
[Quoted text hidden]
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